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from a variety of other sources that the Government of
Democratic Kampuchea has systematically violated the
fundamental human rights of its citizens, and that the
repression and the killing are continuing . This situation
cries out for the kind of effective action that this
organization should be able to provide .

The Canadian Government considers that an immediate
investigation of the human rights situation in Democratic

Kampu.chea should take place . I urge members of this Assembly
to support our recommendation to the Commission on Human
Rights to take such action . I also ask members of the
Assembly to consider their obligations to the increasing
numbers of refugees from Vietnam, Laos and Kampuchea that are
now under the care of the United Nations High Commissioner for
Refugees . _

To date, Canada has accepted 7,000 refugees from

that area, including those from former Cambodia . In doing so
we have accepted the full costs of their resettlement in our

country . These costs are in excess of $3 .7 million, which

Canada regards as an important, if indirect, contribution to
the valuable work of the United Nations High Commissioner for
Refugees . In the light of the tragic situation in Democratic
Kampuchea I wish to take this occasion to announce that Canada
will increase from 50 to 70 the number of refugee families,
from Vietnam, Laos and Kampuchea we will accept each month . I
expect that over the next 12 months more than 1000 additional
refugees will find a new home in Canada . Furthermore, Canada
will contribute an additional $500,000 to the High
Commissioner for his valuable relief and assistance work in
Southeast Asia .
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